
 
  

Welcome to  
The Hedgehogs’ 

Class 
Nursery 2025 

At home time you will get 
your bag, coat and water 

bottle and come and sit next 
to the main door.  When I see 
your grown up outside, I will 
say your name and you will 

leave through the main door, 
head home and share all the 

things you have been 
learning. 

We hope you have a great summer! Don’t forget to 
pop some photographs on Tapestry so you can 

share all the fun you have had when you come back 
on Tuesday 2nd September 2025. 



 

  

My name is  
Miss Allsopp 

 
I will be your class 
teacher in Nursery. 

This is what your 
uniform will look like. 

Please ensure it is 
named as jumpers 

can often get 
misplaced in Nursery!   

In our classroom we 
have a maths area with 

lots of different 
counting books, games 

and jigsaws.  

We have small 
world and 

construction toys. 

We have a home 
corner with a real bed, 

a sink and lots of 
clothes to try on.  

 
We also have a 

painting area and a 
play dough area.  

 
 
 

We have calm areas in 
our classroom if you 

need a bit of quiet time.   

We have a snack area so 
you can choose when to 

have your snack.   



  
 

Our school day begins at 
9:00am.  I will greet you 

each morning with a 
smile … don’t forget to 
bring your smile too!  

Our cloakroom is just 
beside the main door. Each 
morning you will find your 
peg and hang up your coat, 

bag and packed lunch (if 
you bring one). Your grown 
up can leave a bag with a 

spare change of clothes on 
your peg.  We also have a box 

each to keep our 
wellies safe. It will be 
very useful to keep a 
pair of named wellies 

in school. 

There are toilets in our 
classroom and you can go 

anytime you need to. There 
are sinks and a hand dryer 

for you to wash and dry 
your hands. If you have a 

little accident, tell a grown 
up so we can help you.  

We ask that you bring a named 
filled water bottle daily.  

This is our outdoor 
classroom where 

we can run, climb, 
investigate and 

explore all sorts of 
things! 

 



 
 

When you first come in, you will find your name 
and pop it on the register. We will then say, 

‘Good Morning!’ to each other. I will then help 
you to order a school lunch (if you plan to have 
one), we will do a ‘Wake Up Shake Up’ activity 

and after that I will tell you what we will be 
learning that day. 

During a typical morning in Nursery, we will have 
phonics, songs, story time on our carpet, indoor 
and outdoor learning before lunch time in the 

hall at 11.30am. 

In the afternoon, we will have a maths session, 
sometimes PE and more exploring indoors and 

outdoors. 

Then you can go 
off to investigate 
what is on offer 
during ‘Choosing 

Time’. 


